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Philip Reese

From: Shaftesbury Civic 
Sent: 23 March 2020 10:59
To: Brie Logan; Philip Reese
Subject: Neighbourhood Plan Consultation

Good morning Brie, 
 
My apologies but I seem to have overlooked sending in the Civic Society's formal response  to the current 
Neighbourhood Plan consultation, 
 
We are perfectly happy with the draft version as it stands and thank you and the team for all the effort that 
has gone into the preparation. As we understand it due to changes to the NPPF in 2018, clause 14(a), we 
shall all be revisiting the subject on a regular basis and that will be the time to make adjustments, in the light 
of practical experience. 
 
 
Best regards, 
 
Jackie Upton King MBE 
 
Chair, Shaftesbury Civic Society 
 

  




